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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
Date: September 18, 2009 
 
The Putnam County Sheriff’s Office has received numerous inquiries 
regarding the interview of Hank Thomas Croslin Jr, on September 17, 
2009. I can confirm that Hank “Tommy” Croslin Jr. was interviewed by 
PCSO Detectives regarding the Haleigh case, but I will not release any 
details surrounding the interview.  
 
Sheriff Hardy realizes the importance of keeping the public involved in this 
case, and appreciates all of the leads that have been provided. Every lead 
that is provided is acted on by investigators. Although we continue to 
interview people in this case every single day, there have been no 
significant developments to report. Sheriff Jeff Hardy wants Haleigh 
Cummings’ family, the citizens of Putnam County, and the media to know 
that we will make formal releases when any significant event in this case 
occurs.    
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